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CONSTRUCTION SITE ISSUED WITH A STOP-WORK ORDER  
OVER IMMINENT RISKS ON WORK AT HEIGHT 

 
The Safety, Health and Environment National Authority (SHENA) recently issued a Stop-Work 
Order to a construction site due to imminent risks identified on work at height activities. 
 
In response, the occupier of the affected premises has shown excellent cooperation in 
addressing the safety concerns by ensuring safer working at height practices. After significant 
improvements where there are no further imminent risks observed in connection to work at 
height activities, SHENA allowed for the lifting of the Stop-Work Order.  
 
A reminder to all Occupiers, Employers, Principals, Employees and Self-Employed persons 
must at all times comply with the Workplace Safety and Health Act, Chapter 277 and the 
regulations made thereunder, and that every persons in the workplace has a personal and 
shared responsibility to create and maintain a safe working environment.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The images as seen above illustrate the site’s arrangement before a 
nd after the improvements. 
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